Dear Passenger,

My name is Susana Mendes Silva and I am a visual artist. I was
born in Lisbon, and I can remember travelling in this elevator
with great excitement and delight ever since I was a little girl.
When I was invited to intervene in the Santa Justa Lift, I
noticed there were thousands of photographs, videos and texts
published on the Internet by people visiting it every year.

Look around. See how people take photos or film the interiors,
the landscape, friends and family travelling with them... That
is why I created a blog, where we can collect those memories. It
is also an archive of feelings towards this elevator; of the
affection felt by those travelling in or visiting it.

This archive is being constructed continuously with your
contribution. Please send your photographs, videos, texts or
drawings on your Santa Justa Lift experience.

Ihope to hear from you soon.

Thank you,
Susana

send your contribution to:
susana.mendes.silva@gmail.com
http://santa-justa.blogspot.com



